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Christmas Fayre Saturday 6th December 11.30am – 2.30pm 
You can tell Christmas is coming based on all the things that need to be done and remembered.  The Christmas Fayre 
is just a few days away now and there’s lots we need to tell you about:  

 Chocolate & Alcohol Donation – please donate a box/bar of chocolate or a bottle of alcohol for our Bottle & Chocolate 
Tombola game.  Donations can be delivered to the PTA garage before school on Thursday or Friday. 

 

 Chocolate Card Game – Middle School will be running their traditional chocolate card game so if middle school children 

could donate some chocolates to their class teacher by Friday we’d be grateful. 
 

 If anyone has any Bric-a-Brac, Books, CDs or DVDs they would like to donate, please deliver items to the PTA garage 

before school Thursday or Friday morning. 

 

 Don’t forget to return your Christmas Grand Draw Tickets to the office by Friday or hand in at the Fayre.  

 

 Can you help set up the hall and classrooms?  If so, you can offer to help after school on Friday 5th or come along from 
9.30am Saturday morning.  We will also require help after the fayre from 2.30pm to clear away again.    

 

 Face Painting is always a favourite with the children and we’re looking for some parents or grown-up children to help 
on our Face Painting stall.  
 

 Santa’s Grotto needs elves to help manage the booking schedule and help Santa with his timekeeping! Elves can be 
parents and/or Maiden Erlegh school children.  If you are an aspiring elf or know someone that might be, we want to 
hear from you.  We will need at least one adult elf to oversee the running of the grotto. 

 

 Want to book a visit to Santa’s Grotto?  Entrance to the Grotto is £2 per child.  This year you can book online to see 
Santa, booking can be done via the Events & Fundraising section of the PTA web pages and will go live 10am Thursday 
morning and close 8pm Friday evening – password santa.  There are around 54 Visit Santa spaces, half bookable online 
and half available to book on the day.  Book early to avoid disappointment.   

 

 We desperately need parents to help run stalls from 12.30pm, if you can offer as little as 30 minutes to cover any of the 
stalls we would love to hear from you.  All stalls have a lead person who will set up and cover the stall for the first hour 
or so but we need parent volunteers to share cover for the duration of the fayre.  If you can spare some time we would 
like to hear from you – please contact vicechair@aldryngtonpta.com.  Here’s a list of the stalls and their contact person: 

Bottle & Choc Tombola Mrs Kiff  Arts & Crafts Room Mrs Culham   Jubilee Shop School Office / Teachers 

Bric-a-Brac Lower School  Santa’s Grotto Michaela Thomas   Jubilee Mosaic  Simon Feist 

Books, Music, DVDs Sylvia Feist  School Staff Raffle School Office/Teachers  Refreshments Erika Augusti 

Face Painting  Sabine Bickle  Grand Draw Philip Byrne  Middle School Games Middle School Staff 
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